
 
 

 

 

 

9th September, 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Re: After School Club Provision 

We are currently looking at the potential of working with 1066 Kids Club for the provision of an after school 
club based at the academy and running from 3.15 - 5.00pm. 
 
At this stage the anticipated cost per session is £8.00 which would include a small snack tea (e.g. beans on 
toast).  
 
We are currently gauging interest to see if this would be a viable proposition. If you would be interested in this 
provision, please email fsm@thebairdprimaryacademy.org.uk with your child’s name, class and number of 
sessions you would potentially book the provision for.  
 
We will require your consent to share this information with the club provider and the deadline for response is 
24th September, 2021. 
 
For further information please see the provider’s website https://www.1066kidsclub.co.uk/  
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs C Welch 

Principal 
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